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December 10th, 2007

Sheila Birrell, Town Clerk
¢/o Town of Markham

101 Town Centre Boulevard
Markham, ON, L3R o9w3

Dear Ms. Birrell:

developing a watershed strategy for the Petticoat Creek watershed, | am writing to request g

i on of $10,000 from the Town of Markham. Regional Councillor Jack Heath
indicated that the Town of Markham would be interested in Supporting this study. Funding for
this watershed study will include financial contributions from the Regional Municipalities of York
and Durham, the province, and the City of Pickering.
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if you have any questions regarding this study or the funding request, please contact me at 416
661-6600 ext. 5385.

Yours truly, W\)

Gary S. Bowen, Specialist
Duffins-Carruthers Watershed Specialist
Watershed Management Division
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